Support Staff Minutes
November 10, 2011

The Support Staff meeting convened at 11:00 a.m. in the IT Chat Room. Support Staff Board members
present were: Tish Fox, Teresa Jones, Gail Martin, Kathy Ridpath, Odessa Shupe and Lynn Taylor.

Agenda Items:

1. Budget

Kathy Ridpath reported that the Support Staff account balance is approximately $1955.

Mall Representative

Odessa Shupe presented a letter from Debbie Edwards withdrawing from her position as a
support staff mall representative due to illness. Odessa nominated Ann Akers and the
nomination was unanimously approved by the committee.

Odessa reported that there is an increase in the payment of dues over last year.

Raffle

Raffle tickets will be sold for a wall hanging donated by Gail Martin’s aunt. It will be on display at
the Information Desk. Tickets will be $1 each or six for $5. The drawing will be held on
December 8 during the Craft Fair.

Christmas Social

The Christmas Social will be held on Wednesday, December 7, from 12:00 to 2:00 in the
Corporate Boardroom. The Support Staff will supply the meat, cheese and chicken tender trays.
The committee will ask for donations of other food items from the Support Staff. There will be a
drawing for door prizes held following the social.

The date for the January meeting will be determined at a later date.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 12:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,
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Kathy Ridpath
Secretary/Treasurer



